Ambassador Okada pays a visit to the Tobago House of Assembly

His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador of Japan, called upon Assemblyman the Honorable Kelvin Charles, Chief Secretary and Secretary of Education, Innovation and Energy, Tobago House of Assembly, on June 13, 2017.

During the meetings, Ambassador Okada and the Honorable Chief Secretary exchanged views regarding the economic situation and the current state of tourism in Tobago.





Chief Secretary of the Tobago House of Assembly, the Honorable Kelvin Charles greets Ambassador Okada